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August 8, 2022 

VIA EMAIL – audiofilings@fcc.gov 
Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Notification of Resumption of Operations 
James River Broadcasting - FRN:  0002-4285-06 
Station K296FI, Pierre, SD – Fac. Id. 149245 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

James River Broadcasting Company, licensee of Station K296FI, Pierre, South Dakota 
(the “Station”), by and through its counsel, hereby notifies the FCC that the Station has 
resumed operations as of August 7, 2022. The Station was granted special temporary authority 
to remain silent (BLSTA-20210819AAK). This authority was subsequently extended to August 
16, 2022 (BLESTA-20220425AAK). On August 8, 2022, the Station’s licensee submitted a 
license to cover application for the Station (0000197179), and informed the FCC that it was 
operating pursuant to program test authority. 

This notification is being provided via email correspondence pursuant to the Public 
Notice, dated January 11, 2022.1 

Please contact undersigned counsel should you have any questions regarding this 
request. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lee G. Petro 
 
Counsel for James River  
Broadcasting Company 

 
1 See Media Bureau Announces New Procedures for All Filings Currently Submitted in the Consolidated 

Database System (CDBS), Public Notice, DA 22-29 (MB Jan. 11, 2022). 
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